


* There are already 125 houses off Dilworth Lane being built by Taylor Wimpy and causing an increase in traffic and 
affecting the 'line of sight' exit from the Tootle Green site and Dilworth Lane. Blind corner when exiting the Tootle 
Green site (need name of entry road) and the exit also prone to flooding when it rains. That dip at the bottom of DL 
has always been prone to flooding. 

* Overdevelopment of the area - lack of capacity planning - Doctors, Dentists, Schools etc 

* Traffic Management into and out of Longridge - no alternative routes if problems with any vehicles. 
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